
July 6th, 2023 
 

To: All 

From: WADA Takashi, President of Kanazawa University 
 
 

Notice Regarding Summer Closure 
 

This is to inform you that our university will have summer holidays to provide an 
opportunity for our faculty and staff to refresh themselves and contribute to our on-
campus energy-saving efforts. Please find the details of the closure period below. 

During this time, the university offices will be closed. We appreciate your 
understanding and cooperation. 

 
INFORMATION 

 

Summer Closure Period : 

 3 days from Monday, August 14th to Wednesday, August 16th *¹ 

Encouraged Summer Holidays Period for our faculty and staff :  

2 days, Thursday, August 17th and Friday, August 18th *² 

 

*¹ The University Hospital will operate as usual. 

*² The University Hospital, Takaramachi Campus and Heiwamachi Campus will 
operate as usual. 

 

 

 

【Contact】Sakashita, 
General Affairs Division 
General Affairs Department  
TEL：076-264-5111 
FAX：076-234-4010 


